
Open Board Meeting-Lucky’s  
May 13, 2021 

 
Approximately thirty to forty people met at Lucky’s restaurant on May 
13,2021 for the 20th Annual Celebration of Watersong Association and 
to conduct the spring Board Meeting.  
 
This was an open board meeting for the members of WATERSONG 
association.  This was our first board meeting since the fall of 2019 due 
to the Covid Pandemic and the lack of ability to meet face to face.  We 
opened our time with prayer by our president Richard Nesseth.  We 
then served ourselves to appetizers and drinks and Lucky’s specialty, 
bread pudding.  After eating and visiting with our neighbors we 
introduced a few new residents.   
 
Discussion began by reporting that Lawnscape’s contract will be up at 
the end of this year. The board will be conducting a bid process for 
services and expects to be able to bring a recommendation by the 
October meeting.    Roxanne Sandul talked about hiring a person to 
answer questions and concerns that the residents have regarding 
Lawnscape.  We were asked to be patient with Lawnscape this season 
because of the pandemic and government subsidies that have made it 
very difficult for them to get their staffing at full capacity.  
 
Mary Steeman asked about having Watersong Association plant trees in 
the common area behind her house and her other neighbor’s houses.  
This is the green area between Falling Water Blvd and Cauthorn Ct. She 
had a written proposal with a few neighbors signing it.  
 
A financial report through April was handed out and Mick Sokolowski 
discussed the single family and villa financials. 
 



Phil Stuckey made a motion that we adjourn the meeting. It was voted 
on and the meeting was adjourned. 
 
                                 Sincerely,  
                                 Peggy Nesseth 


